
 
CONNECTICUT PROBATE ASSEMBLY 

 
Meeting of the 

Continuing Education Committee  
 

Tuesday, October 19, 2021 
1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
Office of the Probate Court Administrator (Library) 

186 Newington Rd. 
West Hartford, CT  06110 

 
This meeting was conducted in-person and  

by Cisco Webex Videoconference. 
 

MINUTES 
 
Present: Hon. Cynthia Becker, Chair, Hon. Michael Brandt, Hon. Domenick Calabrese, Hon. 
Mark DeGennaro, Hon. Jeannine Lewis, Hon. Barbara Gardner-Riordan, Attorney Evan Brunetti. 
 
Absent: Hon. Diane Blick, Attorney Francesca Knerr 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:02 pm by Judge Becker. 
 
Brief update and discussion was provided regarding the November Joint-CBA-Probate Assembly 
virtual seminar (webinar).   
 
Discussion of possible 2022 Programs: 

Proposed January 2022 Judges Institute to include Campaign Ethics, Conservatorship issues, 
Ethical considerations for Mental Health issues specific to conservatorships. 
 
Proposed March 2022 to include a detailed Mediation Training similar to the program in 
2016. 
 
Proposed June Programs to discuss Conservatorship issues.   

 
Reminder was provided that the November Cont. Ed. meeting was changed from the 3rd Tuesday 
of November to November 9, 2021 at 1:00 p.m., to accommodate the Joint CBA-PA webinar. 
 
Meeting adjourned by consensus of all members at 2:01 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Michael Brandt 
Member 


